
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paper E&L Statements to Stop  

 Find Out the Changes You Need to Make in Order to Receive a Paper Copy of Your SEL 

 

(July 28, 2010) Employees of the Department of Commerce are now set up to only electronic 

Statements of Earnings and Leave (SEL).You will be able to access your electronic SEL on the 

Employee Personal Page.   

 

Please note: You will no longer automatically receive paper SELs. If you wish to continue 

receiving paper SELs, you must choose the Change Paperless E&L option under Preferences on 

the Employee Personal Page.   

 

If you would like to set up an account on the Employee Personal Page, visit  

 

 https://www.nfc.usda.gov.  

 

On the right side of the page, under Application Launchpad, click the icon for EPP-Employee 

Personal Page. Once you agree to the usage disclaimer, select the option for “Sign up Here! Not 

a registered user?” and follow the instructions. 
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